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December 2, 2024 

 

To:  The Kingsborough Community College Community 

  

From:  Sandra Wilkin, Vice Chair and Trustee, The City University of New York 
  Chair, Kingsborough Community College Search Committee 

(Class of  1971) 
 

Subject:    President Search Progress Report 2  

   

Dear Kingsborough Community College Community: 

I am pleased to provide an update on the search for the next President of Kingsborough Community 
College. After months of diligent effort, the Kingsborough Community College Presidential Search 
Committee has identified three finalists. These individuals were chosen from a highly qualified pool of 
candidates, based on their alignment with the qualifications and qualities outlined at the start of this 
process. The committee is confident in the caliber and potential of these finalists to lead our Kingsborough 
into the future. 

In the coming weeks, the finalists will engage in further confidential interviews with various Kingsborough 
constituent groups as well as the Chancellery. We anticipate that these discussions will provide valuable 
insights as we move closer to selecting the ideal leader for Kingsborough. The CUNY Executive Search 
Office will soon provide details about the (upcoming meetings) finalists’ campus visits, and I encourage 
everyone to stay informed about this important phase of the process. 

On behalf of the search committee, I extend heartfelt thanks for your continued interest and support 
throughout this search. I would also like to take this opportunity to express my deepest gratitude to the 
dedicated committee members for their unwavering commitment and invaluable contributions. 

All the best to Kingsborough! 

 

cc: Trustee Michael Arvanites 

Trustee Una Clarke 



2/2 
 

 

Dr. Kwesi Blackman,  Alumni and Foundation Board Member (Class of 2007) 

Professor Ann Del Principe 

Maksym Girenko, Student Representative (September, 2025*)  

Lewis Hogan, Student Representative (December, 2024*) 

Professor Ryan McKinney 

Professor John Mikalopas 

Rachel Stephenson, Chief Transformation Officer, Chancellor’s Office/CUNY 

David Vacianna, Alumni Representative (Class of 2015) 

 

*Expected 

 


	(Class of  1971)

